
Annual General Meeting  -  November 2022

Site Secretary Report – Site 3   :  Plots 50 – 100

Lettings

Over the last year 9 plots have been let in the Outer Area.  The Paddock School
have given up their large plot, enabling the creation of two new plots.  A 
smaller more manageable area has been built for The Paddock School.

Plot Inspections and Cultivation 

Although it was a difficult year with very little rain in the main growing season, 
most plot holders managed to produce good crops.  Very few letters had to be 
sent out after plot inspections.  It is unfortunate that a few plot holders have 
large grassed or uncultivated areas on their plots, when at least 60% of their 
plot should be cultivated in the growing season.   One Stage 3 letter and one 
Stage 4 letter were sent out.

Thefts from plots

Unfortunately minor thefts have occurred.  The many gates leading onto the 
plots from neighbouring houses continue to be a problem.

Common Areas

The Potting Shed was well used over the year especially on warm summer 
evenings and it is a pleasure to see it appreciated.  Heather Harrison has 
further improved the rear entrance from Huntingfield Road.  

And to say thank you

To Helen Finch who is always accessible for advice and guidance, to Ali Linton 
and Catherine Maunsell-Bower for sharing Site Secretary issues, to Bob Aveling
for his watering help and watchful eye on The Potting Shed and to Artan 
Dellalisi without whom a lot of useful work would not be done.

Vivien Fowler


